
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
 May 20, 2016 

 

Today’s Health Matters Includes: 
 

 Meeting Schedule 

 Community Meetings and Events 

 Events 

 New CVRD Website 

 Ladysmith Wishing Tree  

 Summer Camps at Parkside Acadamy 

  

 
Our Cowichan- Network Member Meetings-  
 Next Admin Committee Meeting- June 2, 4:30 pm to 6:30 pm- 

CVRD Committee Room 2 
 Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting   June 9, 2015 CVRD 

Board Room.  Light dinner at 5:30 pm Meeting starts at 6:00 
pm.  

 
Community Events 

 Next Sobering and Detox Task Force Meeting  -June 16  9:00 am to 11:00 am CVRD Meeting 
Room 213  

 Cowichan Intercultural Centre Partnership Summit- Thursday June 2, 8:30 am to 5:30 pm 
Oceanfront Suites at Cowichan Bay. Register at partnerships@cis-iwc.org  $50 for 3 participants 

 Ladysmith Wishing Tree- welcoming ceremony- June 2, Ladysmith Health Centre 11:00 am ( see 
information below) 
 

  

 The CVRD has a new and updated Website – www.cvrd.bc.ca 
Check it out! 
  
 

mailto:partnerships@cis-iwc.org
http://www.cvrd.bc.ca/


Please join us! 
June 2nd 2016 - 11a.m. 
Ladysmith Community Health Centre front grounds 
 
On behalf of the Ladysmith Interagency Committee we would like to invite you to a brief get together to 
designate our community's new “Wishing Tree” (aka Blessing/Prayer Tree). The selected tree is made 
available to any community member to come and leave their wish or blessing written on a ribbon and 
tie it to the lower branches or rope provided. Your group is invited to come and witness and/or 
participate in the initiation of this community project. Please feel free to create your own 'ribbons'. 
Some ideas are: braided /macramé string or wool, thin strips of fabric, or paper shipping tags. Please try 
to use environmentally friendly materials. Ribbons will also be provided at the tree. 
 
This project 

 provides release and comfort for those worrying or struggling 

 brings the community's well-wishing together in one special place 

 allows positive intentions to blow in the wind much like Tibetan prayer flags 

 gives our community a sacred or spiritual place to go that is non-denominational 

and inclusive. 

 
The intentional act of writing down one’s wish, prayer, or blessing and letting it go is a healing one. 
Religions around the world have been sending prayers to heaven for thousands of years and the ripple 
effect of positive thoughts has even been acknowledged by science. There are many studies proving the 
power of the human mind and the strength of intention. This can be summarized in the sweet and 
simple saying; 
 
“Thoughts (words) have wings so think (speak) good things.” 
The intent here is a Wishing Tree project that is non-denominational and inclusive. The focus is on 
wishing and blessing which will create a place of healing, but also of spirit. 
 
Hope you can join us. 
 
Marilyn Swallow,  Heather Dunne 
Wild Flower Natural Health Ladysmith CHC 
Ladysmith 250-924-8088 250-739-5777 

 

 
 

 



 



 
Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 

Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the weekly 
Health Matters Newsletter 
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